In reply refer to



UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

Region Four 180 New Montgomery St. San Francisco 5, California

September 14, 1955

Mr. Click Relander 1212 North 32nd Avenue Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Your letter of September 10, addressed to Mr. Caywood and requesting a copy of Final Report, Fort Vancouver Excavations, has been referred to me for reply.

You will be interested to learn that Mr. Caywood has been transferred to Ocmulgee National Monument, Georgia, where he holds the position of Superintendent.

We regret to state that Mr. Caywood's report was issued in a very limited edition, and our supply of complete copies available for general distribution has been exhausted. However, we have on hand several incomplete copies, and we are happy to send you one of these, under separate cover. Although this copy lacks the valuable plates and maps, we hope it will be of assistance to you in interpreting the results of the Fort Simcoe excavations.

We, of course, would be most happy to obtain a copy of your new publication, 1855-1955, The Yakimas. As you know, the National Park Service is one of the cooperating agencies in the Fort Simcoe project, and we are much interested in obtaining all available information concerning the history of the fort and reservation.

I remember with pleasure our meeting during my visit to Yakima in May, and I hope we may meet again soon.

Sincerely yours,

John A. Hussey Regional Historian

John a. Hursy